
 

 

 

 

Kingshill Church School 

Thursday 25 October 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 
So here we are at the end of term... everyone is ready for a well-deserved 

break, I hope you all enjoy your family time together.  

 

 

 

 

This week our community groups met for the first time, the new children in Diamond Class were    

welcomed into their groups and the morning was spent preparing for our Remembrance Service on   

9 November.  The children worked together to make poppies, and to write prayers and poems.  It was 

so lovely to see the children working together across the whole age range.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Spiritual Group, supported by Rev Tony, 

helped to lead our final Collective Worship of 

the term.  They shared the story of Jonah and 

led the prayers too.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today was Reading Award day; itõs always great to see that pupils are really encouraged to 

read for pleasure at home, and that they enjoy reading so much. 

 

Recommended Reads                                                                                                                                                

 

 

ñThe Lion Insideô by Rachel Bright is a wonderful story about being brave and being yourself. 

 

 

Best-selling author David Walliams is always popular and Connie in year 6 recommends ôThe Boy 

in the Dressô.  She says its funny and amazing.  Another book about being yourself. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jan Thomson 

Headteacher 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topaz enjoyed their last Forest School session of the term with a fire and everyone had the 

opportunity to take part in the cooking.  They had toasted crumpets followed by delicious 

warm popcorn.   Next term will be Emerald class so please ensure they have the appropriate 

clothing for the winter weather.  Many thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Look out for our new signpost in the  

Forest School area. 


